

January 15, 2024

Breakin' Clay for the Cure, Inc Attn: Steve Bowers, Board Member 236 Fawn Dr Harleysville, PA 19438

Dear Steve,

Thank you for the generous gift of \$28,000.00* to support Gift of Life Howie's House. We appreciate your organization choosing to benefit the House for your 2023 program and congratulations on another successful fundraising event!

Your gift is helping light the way home for transplant families by providing them with safe and affordable lodging, home-cooked meals, transportation, an on-site social work team, and a whole community of caring people.

Sandra Pabon received a life-saving liver transplant in 2023 after five long years on the transplant waiting list. She had multiple complications post-transplant, and her family needed a place to stay while she remained in the hospital for many months.

Sandra's husband, David, stayed at the House to be close to her while she was under sedation and in recovery. Their four children also would come to visit whenever they could.

"This program made it possible for my family to stay close to my mom while she continued to fight for her life. It gave us a community to turn to full of people who were going through the same experience we were," says Kelsey, one of Sandra's daughters.

Thank you again. Because of people like you, families like Sandra's have a home away from home and resources to help them navigate the transplant journey.

With gratitude,

Richard D. Hasz President and CEO Wow I have you comment for the form of the

*Check no. 1157, dated 12/8/2023 Transplant House d/b/a Gift of Life Howie's House is a 501(c)(3) not-for-profit organization (EIN: 26-0585694) and contributions are tax-deductible to the fullest extent allowable by law. If any goods or services were exchanged, the tax-deductible amount of your contribution would be reduced by the value of those goods and services. If the gift amount indicated in this letter was a collection from multiple individuals, please contact Gift of Life Howie's House at 267-546-9800 or email info@giftoflifehowieshouse.org for individual tax-receipts.

A proud partner of

